
New transaction fee for online debit/credit card charges 
 
The City of Fort Collins has a new credit card processing company. As of August 1, 
2021, a new debit/credit card transaction fee will be charged for all transactions 
processed with the Development Review Center. Please refer to the table below. 
 
Please note e-checks will be 50 cents for online payments. The e-check payment option 
is a lower cost option and will be available at a later date. 
 
Also, you may continue to physically drop checks in the large blue drop box on the 
northwest side of the 281 N. College Avenue building. The drop box is checked 
throughout the day Monday through Friday. 
 
Fee table:  
 
Debit/credit card $0.00 - $2,500 2.00% + $0.25 
Debit/credit card $2,500.01 and above 2.75% 
eCheck (for online 
payments at a later date) 

$0.00 - $99,999.99 $0.50 

 
The fees will be assessed for all transactions (in-person, online, and over the phone) 
and include payments that come in for Engineering, Neighborhood Services, 
Development Review, Historic Preservation, and Building Services. 
 
Once we receive your fee, you may check your status on the Citizen Access Portal.  

https://fcgov.com/CitizenAccess

